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OUR RIVER YARRA – ITS PAST, ITS FUTURE 

Ian Penrose has spent many years as a community campaigner working to 

preserve the health of our river systems including an appointment as a State 

Water Commissioner. In 2006 he was appointed the first Yarra 

Riverkeeper. Dubbed ‘A Voice for the River’ Ian will share with us what he 

has learnt of the River’s history and his thoughts about its future.  

Join us and share his passion for the riverine environment. 

 

WEDNESDAY 19 JUNE 2024 – 7.30 P.M 

 

East Melbourne Library 
122 George Street, East Melbourne 

 
RSVP:  Diane Clifford:  Mob:  0437 221 249; email:  dianeclifford1@gmail.com 

 

Members: free.  Guests: $5.00 
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